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We regretfully inform you that on or about April 14, 2023, it was discovered a former employee 
inappropriately used City funds. The City acted swiftly and the former employee will be prosecuted to the 
fullest extent of the law. The City’s internal controls were effective in uncovering the matter and, in an 
effort to ensure that similar issues do not arise again in the future, additional internal controls are being 
added This is an ongoing investigation so there are no other details that will be released at this time.  
 


